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Daniel Feess 

952 Euclid Street 

St. Paul, MN 55106 

 

VIA EMAIL: danonhy@gmail.com       

 

 

  

Re:  Appeal for Property at 952 Euclid Street 

 

Dear Daniel Feess: 

 

This is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on November 1, 2022, Legislative Hearing 

Officer Marcia Moermond laid the matter over to Legislative Hearings on Tuesday, November 

8, 2022 at 11:00 am in Room 330 City Hall/Courthouse. We can also conduct this hearing via 

phone if you prefer, simply me know by calling 266-8585. 

 

Information given to the hearing officer by inspector after measuring the trailer is as follows:  40 

feet long plus 3.5 feet is the tongue, 8 feet wide, 11 feet tall, it extends onto both neighboring 

properties.  There is only 32 inches distance between the garage and trailer.  In the yard the 

owner built steps to go into the trailer.  The trailer is parked on roof shingles and up on wood 

jacks keeping the tires off the pavement.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

Encl: photos from 11-2-22 

c:  

 CE Supervisors 

 Willie Williams – Department of Safety & Inspections, Code Enforcement 
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